THIRD STREET ll

HEALTH SER‘».\’ICESy

00/24/2022
Dear Patient,

This lefter is to inform you that on December 7, 2022, Emily Bowman, GNP will no longer provide services at
Third Street Family Health Services. We wish her the best in her future work and look forward to working with her
in the community.

Third Street Family Health services hopes 0 continue Serving your healthcare needs and would like to introduce
to you ou i currently accepting New patients. If you currently have an appointment
scheduled that time as Emily gowman's leaving date and don't have a preference for which
provider you see, chedule you with one of our providers below.

Dr. Keith Davis, MD
Jennifer schroeder, CNP

We realize cult, but we will be sure 1o keep your health as our first priority. The contents of
your medical cha i federal faw and can be transferred 10 another provider only with your

ission and signed 5. Should you decide fo see anew provider outside of ouf practice or have
questions, please contact us and we will guide you through the proper steps.

sincerely,

Third Street Family Health Services
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